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Truck Missing From Lancaster Location
(KAIR)--The search is launched for a pickup truck missing from an Atchison County residence.

The Atchison County Sheriff's Office reports the truck, identified as a black, 2008 Toyota Tacoma
extended cab, disappeared Sunday.

Owner Matt Young, of Lancaster, made the report around 10:45 Sunday morning, saying the truck
was taken from his property at 21480 U.S. Highway 73. It's believed the truck was taken sometime
during the early Sunday morning hours.

Anyone with information related to the whereabouts of the truck, or who was involved with taking
it, should contact the Atchison County Sheriff's Office.
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